
 

 

 
6 April 2017 
 
 
Professor Henrik Udsen 
Chair, DIFO  
Kalvebod Brygge 45, 3. sal 
DK-1560 København V 
 
 
Dear Professor Udsen, 

 
With this letter, I wanted to thank you formally for all the efforts that you and your team have 
deployed throughout the last few months to prepare ICANN’s 58th conference in Copenhagen.  
 
This was one of our most successful meetings so far, with over 300 sessions taking place 
between 11 and 16 March 2017, on a range of policy and technical matters crucial in shaping the 
technical evolution of the Internet. It was also one of the busiest meetings, with over 2,500 
registered attendees, from all over the globe. This was in large part due the preparations with 
your team.  
 
The quality of the Bella Center Copenhagen, as well as the friendliness and efficiency of all 
involved were key in ensuring that success.  
 
I look forward to the next occasion that will bring me to wonderful Copenhagen,  
 
 
With my very best wishes, 
   

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 

 
 
 
 
 


